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                                                                                                                               4th July 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As of September, your child will be in year 3 and therefor will no longer be eligible for 
universal free school meals. A meal is currently priced at £3.50 and you can pay via 
‘The Wallet’ on the school hub.  
 
You can check if you are still eligible for free school meals here 
https://apply.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/sims . If you are entitled, please make sure 
you inform the school office and provide a copy of the confirmation letter. 
 
If you have any questions concerning dinner payments or applying for free school 
meals, please contact the office. 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs. H. Atkinson-Smith  

Headteacher 
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